
 

 

 
 

 

          Monday 27th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Early Bird Reading in Bellamy, Orchard and Turner Class 
 
Encouraging children to read and enjoy reading - is one of the most significant ways to improve your child’s life 
chances. As parents/carers, you have the power to boost your child’s learning potential by simply reading 
books, listening to your child read and initiating discussions with your child about the themes, concepts or main 
characters in stories.  

 
 
We would like to invite all Parents/Carers to join us every Wednesday from 8.30am – 8.50am for a reading 
session in Bellamy, Orchard and Turner Class. You will have an opportunity to choose a book and read with 
your child or listen to them read.   
 
The intention of the Early Bird Reading sessions are to instill the love of reading in our children.  
 
The first session starts on Wednesday, 5th February 2020. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
  
 
 
Mrs. Bakare, Mrs. Nutton and Miss Prince 

 

 


